
 

MEDIA HOLDING STATEMENT 

17 MARCH 2021 

 

 

ARCELORMITTAL SOUTH AFRICA EMPLOYEE TRAGICALLY KILLED IN  

SHOOTING INCIDENT IN VANDERBIJLPARK 

 

ArcelorMittal South Africa can confirm the untimely and tragic death of Peet Snyders, head of 

ArcelorMittal South Africa’s coke making operations, on Wednesday evening, 17 March.  

 

Mr Snyders is survived by his wife and two children. Our sincere condolences and heartfelt 

sympathies go to his family, friends and colleagues. The company is offering all the necessary 

support, counselling and assistance to his family during this difficult time.  

 

Mr Snyders died of injuries sustained in a shooting incident in Vanderbijlpark on his way home 

from work. The circumstances around the shooting are unknown at this stage and the incident is 

being investigated by the South African Police Services. The company will cooperate fully with 

the investigation to help the authorities get to the bottom of this crime so that the perpetrators can 

be brought to book. 
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